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OPD Welcomes New Officer

Please join us in welcoming the O’Fallon Police Department’s newest officer, Officer Jectoffer
Topacio. Officer Topacio took the oath of office, which was administered by Commissioner Scott 
Battoe, on February 16, 2021. Officer Topacio previously worked for the Escambia County Sheriff’s 
Office in Pensacola Florida, for about the last four years.

Officer Topacio recently moved to the area after his family received orders from the 
US Air Force and were relocated to Scott Air Force Base. Officer Topacio is also a member of the 
U.S. Army Reserves. Officer Topacio is currently in OPD’s field training program. Welcome Officer 
Topacio!

On February 27, several 
members of the OPD Special 
Olympics Polar Plunge team
were dunked into icy water in
support of our favorite 
athletes. Our team raised over 
$15,000 and athletes Tony & 
Jim along with some of our top 
donors did the honors of 
dunking us!

Special Thanks to Gateway 
Rental in Belleville for 
providing free use of their 
dunk tank! 
www.gatewayrental.net/

TEAM OPD
Over $15,000

for Special
Olympics!

https://soill.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donordrive.team&teamID=11653
http://www.gatewayrental.net/


Recycling Event at O’Fallon City Hall on March 6 from 9 AM to 12 PM
https://www.facebook.com/events/650582058975167

https://www.facebook.com/events/650582058975167


SEVERE WEATHER PREPAREDNESS WEEK IN ILLINOIS

MARCH 1 - 5, 2021

The following severe weather safety tips are courtesy of the National Weather 
Service. For more tips, visit https://www.weather.gov/ilx/severe-prep

https://www.weather.gov/ilx/severe-prep




Make A Difference With O’Fallon Fire Rescue

Become a Volunteer Firefighter. O’Fallon Fire Rescue is 
looking to fill our ranks with local citizens who have a 
passion to serve!

https://ofallonfire.com/recruitment/

The National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration (NHTSA) is kicking off their 
second annual Vehicle Safety Recalls Week on 
March 8. The focus: heightened awareness of 
the importance of checking for recalls twice a 
year and getting a recall repaired immediately 
— for free.

Vehicle Safety Recalls Week coincides with the 
week leading up to daylight saving time. 
Traditionally, this day has been a cue to check 
smoke detector batteries as you change your 
clocks. You should also make it a habit to check 
for vehicle safety recalls when daylight saving 
time begins and ends.

For more information, visit: 
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls/vehicle-safety-
recalls-week

REMINDER! OPD hosts a Drug Take Back Event the first Saturday of every month in the 
lobby from 11AM – 1 PM. 
Safely disposing of medications keeps the medication out of our water supply and 
keeps addictive and dangerous medicine from falling into the wrong hands
*We cannot take any needles, inhalers or liquids

https://ofallonfire.com/recruitment/?fbclid=IwAR0UulrCCmJgMxEyZrNRnVUjvd3qczl0s2rl-OvaQcT1LCOG9nI8mNUIgkk
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls/vehicle-safety-recalls-week
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls/vehicle-safety-recalls-week

